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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

    The ministries that Lowell 

helped get underway continue 

under Judy’s loving care.  She also 

keeps busy taking care of Lowell at 

this point in his life. 

    We are glad to see the work 

begin for the Lowell Mason Prayer 

Walk Park.  It means so much to 

the family to have “Buddy” 

recognized.  Some are planning on 

making a trip to see the park and 

possibly have his son, Duke, do a 

concert on the day of Dedication.  

     Pray for Buddy and Judy during 

this period in their lives and give 

thanks for the victory that is ours 

in Jesus Christ!   This is the 

message that Buddy has 

proclaimed for so many decads 

and countries! 

  Please add the rest of the family 

in prayer as well for strength, 

support and comfort for the days 

ahead. 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 
A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   It is about time to send out the 
teams for the summer.  There is 
still time to get hooked up with a 
team.  The picture below shows 
them at a recent gathering. 

   
They are still looking for prayer 
partners to encourage and 
support the teams.  If interested 
you can email: info@acmnp.com 
and they can get you connected 
    Remember to check out in 
advance when planning on visiting 
a National Park for the programs 
that might be available!  They are 
planning on more than 80 
programs across the country on 
any given Sunday this summer!   

   www.acmnp.com 
  
 

 

 

 

    God has enabled our ministry to 

go beyond the walls of our 

building.  As we serve in the 

community and reach out through 

social media;  God works through 

us. 

 
 

 

 

  Limited copies of the entire set uf 

study on the Tabernacle & also the 

Prophets are available for free in the 

foyer!  Soon to join them will be 

entire set of study on:  Jewish Feasts 

and Jesus;    Principles of the Kings of 

Israel. 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks—getting ready 

to send out their summer teams. 
  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services 

Fund—working on raising funds for 

backpacks and help start the Clio 

Christmas Celebration Planning (helping 

people in need during the holidays) 
  Great Lakes Christian College—
new president will be taking over. 

   His House Campus Ministry 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Operation: “We Care” 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly—
Summer programs are starting 
  Wolverine Christian Service 

Camp—getting ready for summer  

 

 

  Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Websites)  

 
   Our website is getting attention 

and the #1 page right now is the 

“Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park”.  Top Bible Studies on our 

website include: 

      #1    Women of the Bible 

      #2    Acts of the Apostles 

   Check them out:  

pinerunchurch.org 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

Snapchat—69 people are 

following 

Instagram- 76  people are 

following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—220 people are 

following 

YOUtube—we have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  

Facebook Messenger over 100 

contacts on a daily basis as we 

share God’s Word and 

encouragement. 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
mailto:info@acmnp.com
http://www.acmnp.com/

